
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING OF THE 
SOUTH CENTRAL TEXAS 

REGIONAL WATER PLANNING 
POPULATION AND WATER 

DEMANDS WORK GROUP 

TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Population and Water Demands Work Group, as 
established by the South Central Texas Regional Water Planning Group (SCTRWPG)  will   be   held   
on  Thursday, January 19, 2023, at 2:00 PM both in person and virtually. The in-person meeting will be held 
at the San Antonio Water System's Customer Service Building, Room CR-145, 2800 US Hwy 281 North, San 
Antonio, TX 78212. You can attend virtually on WebEx at https://saws.webex.com/saws/j.php?
MTID=m09cd6aa829865fc3c7ca6f5436d3fdf2. The following subjects will be considered for discussion 
and/or action at said meeting.

1. Discussion and Appropriate Action Regarding a Recommendation for Feedback to TWDB on Non-Municipal
Water Demands Data

a. Manufacturing
b. Livestock
c. Steam-Electric
d. Irrigation

Comments and submissions may be submitted through email to ccastillo@sariverauthority.org. Any written 
documentation can be sent to Tim Andruss, Chair, South Central Texas Regional Water Planning Group, c/o San Antonio 
River Authority, Attn: Caye Castillo, 201 W. Sheridan Street, San Antonio, TX 78204. Please direct any questions to 
Caye Castillo at (210) 302-4258.

Tim Andruss
Cross-Out




